July 23, 2009

Dear Jim,

Thank you so muct, for joining me and sharing your
expertise on the KNRY Your Town radio show in June.
Enclosed is a DVD of the program. Our community is a
better place thanks to your work, Keep it up and stay in
touch!

Supervisor Jane Parker
Fourth District — Monterey County




